
Dr. Larry D. Agenbroad 
Chadron St ate College 
School of Science and Technology 
Chadron, Nebraska 69337 

Dear Larry: 

Route 1, Box 110 
Ki mberly , Idaho 8 3341 

July 13, 1973 

Having just completed a most thirty day session with the lithic 
technology field school. I can now think about plans to vist the 
Hudson-Meng site. 

Marie \.hrmington just called and says she plans to be at the 
site on the 28th of July. So rather than conflict with either your or 
her plans, Evelyn and I will plan · to arrive on July 26th. We will 
drive our camper and, therefore, will have our own sleeping accommodations. 
I am delighted and honored to have this opportunity to visit with you and 
be ~le to see this i mportant site. Too , we look forward to the added 
bonus of the opportunity to see and visit with Marie and , we hope, Vance 
Haynes . 

-We had an exception group of students at the field school this y ear 
and I Oas amazed at the speed of their learning. I am truly proud of this 
crew and expect great things from them. 

Unless we hear from you to the contrary. we will plan on the above 
schedule. If this is not convenient wit h you , we can make it sooner . 

Looking forward to our Visit , I r emain , 

Yours very truly, 

Don E. Crabtree 


